
Vote to endorse the negotiation team, 
claims and ratification process for this 

year’s NZNO/HNZ Te Whatu Ora Collective 
Agreement negotiations

This is an online ballot only. NZNO members recorded as being employed 
by Te Whatu Ora in relevant roles will be emailed a ballot on 18 October 
2022.  If you have recently been receiving emails from NZNO about these 
negotiations you can expect to receive your ballot on 18 October.

If you have not received your ballot by the end of 18 October:

1.	check your junk/spam. If you use a work email address, check it hasn’t 
been quarantined  

2.	check that your worksite and email address are up-to-date at  
www.nzno.org.nz/yourdetails

3.	email hnzca@nzno.org.nz with your full name, worksite and 
membership number (if known) to request a new ballot. This 
information will help us help you faster.

NZNO will be closed 22-24 October, so please contact us ASAP from  
19 October if you are unable to locate your ballot.


